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June 30, 1983

N.R. BARKER
Vice President and Genaral Manager

Quality Assurance Division

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Mr. R. C. DeYoung

Re: Reportable Event
Automatic Restart of Chillers

De::V Mr. DeYoung:

Our April 29, 1983, letter to the NRC indicated that the P-47 chillers
on the Perry Nuclear Power Plant do not have automatic re-start features
after a loss of off-site power (LOOP). In that letter this item was
considered potentially reportable. We have completed evaluation and
have concluded that it is reportable under the provisions of 10 CFR
Part 21.

Evaluation of applicability to other safety related systems on the
Perry Project is being assessed during the continuing process of
system finalization. Any similar instances identified in this
process will be corrected.

If you require any further information on this matter, please contact
me at (215) 775-2600, Extension 7545.

Very truly yours,

N. R. Barker
Vice President and General Manager

$ ~ hO /- Quality Assurance Division
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cc: H. Lorenz
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R. C. DeYoung - 2
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